
Meeting Notice 

The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission’s Technical Advisory Committee will meet at 1:30 p.m. 

on Wednesday, March 2, 2011 at the Florida Department of Transportation’s Orlando Urban Office, 133 

South Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, Florida.  

Any questions, or anyone needing special assistance, please contact Steve Olson at 

steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us or 386-943-5479. 
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